ARDMORE PUBLIC WORKS AUTHORITY

Authority Letter No._ALTS,
Meeting Date: July 6, 2020

Chairman and Trustees
Ardmore Public Works Authority

Re: Tyler Technologies Incode Agreement and Services

Dear Trustees:

The Finance Department and the Ardmore Public Works Authority’s (APWA) staff
respectfully requests that you to ratify the approval by the City of Ardmore Commission
to enter into the agreement with Tyler Technologies. The Customer Service Department
budgeted $84,082 in Reserve Management Fund for FY 20/21 for this expense. The
agreement provides fixed annual cost of $84,082.00 for the next five years for additional
Incode Software capabilities, features, and benefits and will enhance our existing
software package and services.
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